
 

 

 

 

NACS – participation to final conference besides FNSA 

 

 

Between 22 and 24 October 2014, experts from The National Agency of Civil 

Servants (NACS) attended at Madrid (Spain) to the final conference of the project 

”Information and consultation - the base for responsible and active participation of employees 

in public sector”, implemented by the National Federation of Trade Unions in Administration, in 

partnership with NACS and unions from Bulgaria, Republic of Serbia, Montenegro, Spain, 

Lithuania, Malta and Poland. 

The conference discussions focused especially on the evaluation of the project results and 

the possibilities of informing and consulting employees and opportunities for action and 

cooperation. Were debated topics like: the impact of information and consultation on public 

services sector, national best practices on informing and consulting employees, methods of 

improving social dialogue in public services. 

As conclusions of the event, but also starting points for new projects there were: the need 

to organize meetings between trade unions and public authorities regions or regional / activity 

sectors levels to enhance discussions on specific issues, to develop new projects for ensuring the 

sustainability of this project and beyond in accord with socio-economic realities. Also, NACS 

aims at identifying of new financing lines for developing a new project. 
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